
 

 

 
 

Cir No.: STS/138/2024-25         11.11.2024 (Monday) 

Dear Parent 

It is to inform you that the students of classes Nursery and KG will be visiting ‘The Gurudwara’ on 

12.11.2024 (Tuesday) during the school hours. Kindly send the child in neat school uniform with polished 

black shoes and a patka/scarf for covering the head. 

Kindly Note:  

• I-Card is mandatory.  

• Shoes should be labelled with child’s name and class. 

• The child must carry the fruit box, water bottle and almanac in the school bag. 

• It will be a holiday for children not visiting the Gurudwara. 

• Send the consent on 12.11.2024 (Tuesday). 

  

 

 

 
Ms. Meneka I. Singh 

   (Principal) 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………….… 
CONSENT SLIP FOR CIR NO. STS/138/2024-25 

 

I, Parent of _______________________________ of class _____ section ____, allow my ward for the visit to  

‘The Gurudwara’ on 12.11.2024 (Tuesday) during the school hours. 

 

 

Parent’s Signature: _____________      Parent’s Mobile No.: ___________________ 


